
March 12, 2024 

Subject: Invitation to Serve Your Community 

Dear Wheatfield Township Residents, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As we strive to build a stronger and more vibrant 

community, we are reaching out to you, our valued residents, to invite individuals who are passionate about 

making a positive impact to consider serving the Wheatfield Township community. 

We believe that active participation from residents like you is vital to our continued success. Public service is a 

rewarding way to contribute to the well-being of our community, share your expertise, and help shape the future 

of our township.  Whatever your background or interest, if you have a passion for community service, there is a 

role for you. Your skills, experiences, and perspectives are valuable assets that can contribute to more effective 

representation and decision-making. 

We are currently seeking dedicated individuals who are interested in serving in any of the following capacities: 

1. Planning Commission 

2. Zoning Board of Appeals 

3. Board of Review 

4. Election Inspectors 

5. Deputy positions for the Supervisor, Treasurer, and/or Clerk 

If you are interested in serving, please submit your resume and a brief statement of interest to 

supervisor@wheatfieldtwpmi.gov. We welcome all interested residents with a willingness to learn the 

responsibilities of the office and to serve their fellow residents.  Resumes will be kept on file for two years from 

receipt and contacted as vacancies occur. 

Should you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact Supervisor Myer at 

517-655-4161 or the email above. 

Thank you for considering this important opportunity to contribute to the growth and well-being of Wheatfield 

Township. Your commitment to community service is deeply appreciated, and we look forward to receiving 

your application. 

Sincerely, 

Wheatfield Township Board of Trustees 

 

Website: wheatfieldtwpmi.gov 
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